Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 10:22 AM

To: 'Elena Manzo'

Subject: RE: Report Re-upload confirmation RO0458
Ms. Manzo,

Based on our telephone conversation today, the proposed scope of work in SOMA'’s “Workplan for Modification of Well
B-9” is being held in abeyance. Therefore, Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) will not review the Work Plan
referenced below. A petition for closure of this case remains under review by the State Water Resources Control Board.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Elena Manzo [mailto:emanzo@somaenv.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2012 3:32 PM

To: 'Elena Manzo'; dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Report Re-upload confirmation RO0458

Dear Mr. Wickham:

SOMA's “Workplan for Modification of Well B-9” for 3820 Manila Ave, Oakland, CA has been uploaded to the Alameda
County’s FTP site and State’s GeoTracker database for your review.

Thank you for your time in reviewing our report. Please do not hesitate to call me at (925) 734-6400, if you have
guestions or comments.

Sincerely,

Elena K. Manzo

Senior Project Scientist

SOMA Environmental Engineering
Phone:(925)734-6400

Fax:(925)734-6401



